COPY OF AIR LETTER

11OYD'S REGISTER OF S5HIPPING

ssn(s) UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

wLJS
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

28th April, 1952,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 16th instant and note iour remarks
regarding the survey of the Steamer SPALMATORI"

at Damean.

I have now been informed by the Owners that
the vessel is expected to arrive at that port
on the 12th May, and as her future movements have

not been decided, it is hoped that by that time
you will be in a position to attend to complete

the necessary inspection.

I note that you will keep me advised and
awalt your future comments.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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